
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Francine Aarona <mopsaarona@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, August 07, 2019 5:51 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 Testimony on Bill 145 and 146 

Aloha PSLU Committee, 

Please accept my mana'o that I understand that change has to happen but come on! No mom and pop stores anymore, 

no parking and drunks and derelicts everywhere. I feel permits should not be given out until they have a team set up to 
both stop illegal rentals and regulate fines. Also, permits should be renewed every two years. I actually feel it should be 

every year. If a team can't be set up, then enough! Allow ONLY the current legal ones to have permits... but still need to 

renew every year or two. 

Mahalo 
Val Taro 
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